
Welcome to   

Hale Academy 

We are looking forward to you starting  

Aberdeen Class in September. 



 

Mrs Freeman– Academy Headteacher 

 

 

 

 

 Aberdeen Class Teacher and LSAs  

 

 

 

 

 

      

Mr. Forth 

Mrs. Mitchell 

 

Miss. Allery 



 

 These are the adults that will 

work with you in class 

Mr. Forth is your full time teacher who will work 

with you in class every day. 

 

 

Miss Allery and Mrs Mitchell will be your Learning 

Support Assistants who will work with you in class 

every day.  

 

Miss Allery will join us in the morning and Mrs. 

Mitchell will be with us in the afternoon. 

 



Your classroom will look similar to 

this. It will be called Aberdeen Class. 



You will have the same Key Stage 1 

playground. 



These are the sinks in our class-

room and the corridor where we 

put our coats and bags. 



The toilets are at the 

end of the corridor 

on the right.  



Have a lovely summer. We look 

forward to hearing all about it! 

See you soon. 


